
Notice of Re-extention of Temporary Closure

Dear Valued Guests,

Thank you very much for visiting ONE@Tokyo official website.

Due to the spread of new coronavirus (COVID-19) infections in Tokyo, we have been closed

since May 1st, 2020.

However, the situation is getting even worse than ever as you may already know.

We take this situation very seriously, and have decided to postpone preparations

of reopening our hotel for the time being.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding.

Thank you.

For further information：reservation@onetokyo.com
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